

Attachment A

Notice of Intent to Renew the License Agreement for the recreational use of the Westburnco Water Reservoir



July 9, 2024

GVWD 4515 Central Blvd Burnaby, BC V5H 0C6

Attention: Property Division Manager via email: Mike.Olson@metrovancouver.org

Dear Mr. Olson:

RE: Westburnco Reservoir - License Agreement Extension

As per the terms of the license agreement between the GVWD and the City of New Westminster for the use of a portion of the Westburnco Water Reservoir lands (your file W401-010), please accept this letter as formal notice that the City wishes to renew the license agreement for access to the Westburnco Reservoir for non-commercial park and recreational uses for an additional 10 year term.

Please direct continued correspondence on this matter to Dean Gibson, Director of Parks and Recreation, (dgibson@newwestcity.ca).

We look forward to receiving the updated License Agreement documents.

Sincerely,

Patrick Johnston MAYOR City of New Westminster Hanieh Berg Corporate Officer City of New Westminster

Parks and Recreation

Corporation of the City of New Westminster 511 Royal Avenue, New Westminster, BC V3L 1H9 T 604.527.4567 E active@newwestcity.ca

| 95039a72-d5 | 3f-431b-bb4a-d0527c91 | ad7d | |
|-------------|-----------------------|------|--------|
| | | | Page 2 |